
Bob Wright was the winner in the 
Supplier Low Net Division, receiving 
his cup. 

Sam Singh receiving his 
cup for 1st place Supt 
Low Net Division. 

A special thanks to Mr. Ty Caplin, 
current President of the Northern 
Calif. Section of the PGA, for taking 
time out to be the speaker at our 
meeting. Ty is from Elk Horn CC in 
Stockton. His presentation on the 
future of golf clubs and superinten-
dents and professionals was very 
enlightening. Thanks Ty. 

FOR SALE " TORO Turf Pro 84, Older model. Has new motor, hydraulics 
are good, reels are good and has baskets. $2,000.00 
Call Terry Leach, Indian Valley GC 415-897-7632. 


